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~ Important dates ~ 
 

~ Thursday, March 7 
- Tombola from 5-8 pm 

 

~ Friday, March 8 
- Munch – Tim Hortons 

 

~ Monday, March 11 – Festival 
Français – all French Immersion 
classes will be joining the rest of the 
Immersion students in the city for a 
French language festival at Unchagah 
Hall. 
 
~ Tuesday, March 12 – Science World 
 
 

~ Friday, March 15 
- Munch – Pizza Hut 

 

Monday, March 18 – Friday, March 
29 – Spring Break 
 
Monday, April 1 – No School for the 
Easter Monday holiday 
 
Tuesday, April 2 – classes resume 
after spring break. 
 
Friday, April 12 – Term 2 report cards 
go home 

 
 
 
 
Tombola starts at 5:00 on Thursday, March 7, 2024!!  This is an evening of carnival games, open 
to all students.  French Immersion classes will are scheduled to run the games.  There is a volunteer 
sign-up for parents of French Immersion students, please email hregner@sd59.bc.ca.  Everyone is 
welcome to join us for an evening of games, fun, food and friends!  If you are donating a cake or 
cupcakes for the cake walk, please drop them off at the school any time Thursday.  

Science World on the Road is visiting our school!  There will 
be two presentations: 
 
How2Science:	Where	students	will	discover	and	practice	
the	ways	that	scientists	observe,	predict	and	test,	with	
demonstrations	that	will	have	audience	members	
spinning	on	platforms,	launching	rockets	and	riding	
hovercrafts	for	primary	classes;		
and	
Earth,	Wind	&	Science:	Where	students	will	explore	the	
incredible	weather	events	that	occur	within	our	
atmosphere,	with	demonstrations	such	as	the	shocking	
Van	de	Graaff	Generator,	the	mind-boggling	Cloud	In	A	
Bottle	and	the	spectacular	Fire	Tornado	for	intermediate	
classes. 

With help from the Feeding Futures Fund through 
the Ministry of Education and Child Care we are 
able to offer families extra food packages over 
the break if needed.  Please either call the office 
or reach out to Mrs. Haugen or Mrs. Anderson to  
be added to the list and arrange pick up. 
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We are implementing a new communication service called SchoolMessenger to alert parents and 
guardians through text or e-mail notifications such as emergency updates, absentee notifications, 
weather alerts etc.  Please see our website for a copy of the permission form.  We encourage you 
to sign up and make use of this important communication tool to ensure student safety.  

Reminder that the 
Social Justice Club  
   meets on  
    Mondays after  
   school. For more  
    information, please  
  see Mr. Bowles. 

As we are starting to plan for the next 
school year, we ask that if you are planning 
on moving over the summer and expect to be 
leaving us that you please let us know.   
Thank you! 

Reminder:	
We	have	been	informed	that	the	yearbook	software	
service	provider	used	by	our	school,	Creator	Studio	
Pro,	has	been	the	subject	of	a	cyber	incident.	Photos	
that	were	uploaded	to	this	platform	for	our	school’s	
2022/23	and	2023/24	yearbooks	may	have	been	
compromised.	This	means	that	your	child’s	photo	
may	have	been	accessed	in	the	incident.	We	are	
advised	that	only	photos	have	been	accessed,	and	no	
other	identifying	information	such	as	school,	grade,	
name	or	location	were	affected	by	the	cyber	
incident.		
The	security	of	your	personal	information	is	very	
important	to	us.	If	you	have	any	concerns	or	
questions,	please	
contact	privacyofficer@edgeimaging.ca.	
 
Updates can found at: 
https://edgeimaging.ca/cyber-incident/ 
 
 

We would like to shout out a huge thank you to 
the PAC for sponsoring the first ski days!!  
Although lack of snow was making things 
difficult last month, we were happy to send a 
group of classes to the hill today to enjoy the 
snow and sunshine! 

Good luck to the Bulldogs playing in the 
Elementary Basketball tournament  
this weekend!   
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